




                              Spring 2008             
Announcements:
Community Picnic with the Clean-up is scheduled for Saturday, April 19th in Western Tech’s lower school lot.  Dumpsters for metal only and all other.
CKCA Calendar
  Next meeting:

    Sept .  2008
     Meeting Time: 7:30 p.m.
     Meeting place:

           Western School of Technology

              Activity Room
           100 Kenwood Avenue

      All residents of Catonsville Knolls are invited!

From Western School of Technology:
Any questions or concerns regarding the school or students can be addressed Richard Jester 410-887-0840.

Visit Western’s new Web www.westernhs.bcps.org                    

Community News
TAKE A MOMENT TO READ THIS IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Spring 2008 Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event
Baltimore County Residents may drop off unwanted household chemicals, paints, pesticides, mercury thermometers, fluorescent light bulbs, ammunition, fireworks and automotive fluids at the Texas Landfill drop off center on Warren Road, between York Road and  Beaver Dam Road on Sunday April 13 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.     Information:  410-887-3745 or Household Hazardous Waste Collection
Landlords Must Register Rental Units
County officials have announced that the new Rental Registration Law is now in effect, and that owners of most residential rental units in buildings with one to six units must be inspected, registered and licensed by the county on or before July 1, 2008. A landlord who fails to comply with this law is subject to a civil penalty of $1,000.
This law, initiated by the County Council and passed on December 19, extends a pilot program in certain neighborhoods to cover the entire County. The purpose of the law is to protect the safety, health and welfare of tenants of by creating an additional procedure for the enforcement of county codes and violations. Tenants of larger apartment complexes are already protected by the County's Livability Code.
Information:  Rental Registration Law
St. Martin’s Home
St. Martin’s home on Maiden Choice Lane is in process of redoing their campus.  Their facilities are too costly to maintain, so they will be constructing new buildings and demolishing, old ones.  This will all be accomplished on their existing grounds.
Friday night street concerts are coming to Catonsville. 

The Greater Catonsville Chamber of Commerce is finalizing a plan that would close a block of either Newburg Avenue or Mellor Avenue this summer for a series of twice-monthly free evening concerts. The series would start June 6 and run through early September. Chamber president George Brookhart said the group doesn't have the necessary permits or insurance yet, but he is hoping that those formalities will be taken care of soon. The chamber will fund the event, at least initially, through sponsorships from local businesses, he said. Chamber officers plan to visit local companies in the near future. The group will try to keep the costs down especially during the first few events, Brookhart said. The chamber got the idea for concerts from the Feet on the Street series hosted by the Towson Chamber of Commerce, he said. Nancy Hafford, executive director of the Towson chamber, said the group started its series last year. Attendance grew to as many as 2,000 people by series' end, she said. "And not ever a problem," she said. "It was all families and people from the community. "It's been a fabulous thing because it gets the community used to going back into the town instead of other areas (like shopping malls)," Hafford said. She said she met recently with several members of the Catonsville chamber, during which they peppered her with questions for nearly two hours. Brookhart said he hopes to emulate that success this summer with the local series, which will provide the group with an opportunity to show off area businesses on and near Frederick Road. 

"The whole purpose is try to drive people back into Main Street, Catonsville," he said. "We want to make Catonsville a walking type of neighborhood." The events will feature live music and family-friendly entertainment, so parents can bring their children, said Brookhart, who took over leadership of the chamber in January. "We want to let people know: This is here, this is what's right in our backyard. It's just footsteps away," Brookhart said. The Newburg Avenue location would work best, he said, because chamber member Craig Witzke's Strawberry Fields properties would allow for larger crowds on busy evenings.        E-mail Scott Weybright at Scott Weybright@patuxent.com
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For New Residents
Catonsville Area Services:

Hospital - St. Agnes - 900 Caton Avenue - 410-368-6000

Balto Gas & Electric - 410-685-0123

Balto City/County Water & Sewer Service - 410-396-5398

Water Emergency - 410-396-5352

Telephone Service (Bell Atlantic) 410-954-6260

Cable TV (Comcast) 410-931-9600
Verizon FIOS 1-888-553-1555
Balto County Animal Control 410-887-3630

Balto County Dept Social Svcs 410-887-0990

Balto County Household Recycling 410-887-2000

Balto County Storm and Snow Svcs 410-887-3560

Catonsville Library 410-887-0951

Balto County Public Schools 410-887-0957

US Postal Svcs Catonsville 800-275-8777

Balto County Voter Registration 410-887-5700

Vehicle Emissions Inspection 800-638-VEIP

Mondays are our recyclable pick-up

Thursdays are for trash

And Tuesdays after paper is yard wastes pick-up

        Other Important Numbers:

Senator Delores Kelley              - District 10  410-841-3606

Delegate Adrienne Jones             - District 10  410-744-1300

Delegate Emmett Burns               - District 10  410-841-3350

Delegate Shirley Nathan-Pullian  - District 10 410-947-7050

Councilman Sam Moxley             - District 1  410-887-0896

Principal Richard Jester    Western Tech HS  410-887-0840/1

       Also, a web posting on “Our Community” is @

     www.geocities.com/Parrothead_21228/CKCA.html 
· Excerpt from the ‘Argus ad on the Original lots’, maps of area 1900, 1970, pictures from Wilton Dairy Farm, Robert Beach School for Girls, and Chapel of Angels.

                          Membership Application

Catonsville Knolls Community Association: September 2007 to September 30, 2008
Print the names of the people in your household who are 18 and older.

Name:   _________________________________________

Name:   _________________________________________

Name:   __________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

Apt.      _______________ Phone: ____________________

Dues  $10 per year per household or

          $ 5 per person per year

Amount paid:  ____________________

Please make checks payable to:  CKCA, 13 Kenwood Ave., Catonsville, MD 21228

Please help us by providing your signature.  We keep signatures of all members on file so that absentee ballots can be submitted..

                                        _______________________________________

                                           Signature

Upcoming Events:

The Ladies Auxiliary of St. Martin's Home for the Aged hosts a Day of Recollection featuring a Mass and lunch, March 26, 9 a.m.-2:30 p.m., at the home, 601 Maiden Choice Lane. 
Cost is $15.                        Call 410-799-2760. 

Bethany Lutheran Church, 1022 Haverhill Road, hosts a clothing giveaway, March 29, 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 
Call Cathy at 443-527-0500. 

Bethany United Church of Christ, 1932 Gwynn Oak Ave., hosts a musical, "Rejoice and Be Glad," April 13, 3 p.m. Admission is free. 

St. Timothy's Church, 200 Ingleside Ave., hosts "Forgiveness and Health," with Dr. Lydia Temoshok, in the sanctuary, April 16, 6:30 p.m.                                   Call 410-747-6690. 

St. Agnes Catholic Church, 5422 Old Frederick Road, hosts Eucharistic adoration, Tuesdays from 8:30 a.m. to 9 p.m. 

Call 410-744-2900. 

Grace African Methodist Episcopal Church Missionary Outreach Service, 67-1/2 Winters Lane, food pantry and clothes closet open Tuesdays and Thursdays, 1-4 p.m. 

Call Vivianne or Catherine at 410-744-9479 or e-mail graceadm@verizon.net. 

Temple Baptist Church, 6916 Dogwood Road, hosts Bible study, Wednesdays, 7-8 p.m.        Call 410-944-2252. 

 St. Mark's Roman Catholic Church, 27 Melvin Ave., hosts a Longaberger Basket bingo, March 28, 6:30 p.m. Tickets are $15 in advance, $20 at the door. Proceeds benefit the Leukemia Lymphoma Society of America.                           Call 410-368-2603. 

Mother's Day Out of Westchester hosts a Longaberger Basket bingo, March 28, 6:30 p.m. at the Lodge, 2832 Frederick Road.     Tickets are $15 in advance, $18 at the door. proceeds benefit the Mother's Day Out Preschool.     Call Debbie at 410-465-377. 

Mount St. Joseph High School hosts a Longaberger Basket bingo, April 6, 1 p.m.   Tickets are $20. proceeds benefit My Brother's Keeper.             Call Kathy at 302-490-7918. 

American Legion Dewey Lowman Post 109, 1610 Sulphur Spring Road, hosts: * Monday bingo, 12:30 p.m. Lunch and refreshments served.                  Call 410-242-5956.                 * Wednesday bingo, 7 p.m. Refreshments served.  Call 410-744-4710. 

Our Lady of Victory School, 4416 Wilkens Ave., hosts bingo on Fridays, 7:30 p.m.        Call 410-242-3688. 

American Legion Dewey Lowman Post 109, 1610 Sulphur Spring Road:   * meets first and third Tuesdays, 8 p.m.            * hosts a Sunday breakfast, March 30, 9-11 a.m. Cost is $6    Call 410-744-4710. 

American Sewing Guild meets third Saturdays, 10 a.m., at Catonsville United Methodist Church social hall, 6 Melvin Ave.       Call 410-242-0123 or go to tanhelwig@msn.com.
                Have a Happy Spring!

                 The


Kenwood Station
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